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Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I am writing to express my concern over the lack of enforcement against speeding drivers in our 

community. Despite numerous complaints and observations regarding this issue, it seems that 

little action has been taken to address the safety risks posed by these drivers. 

Residents have frequently reported instances of vehicles exceeding the speed limit on [specific 

streets or areas], particularly during peak hours. This reckless behavior not only endangers 

pedestrians, especially children and elderly individuals, but it also increases the likelihood of 

accidents in our neighborhood. 

It is imperative that measures be implemented to ensure the safety of our streets. I kindly urge 

your office to consider increased monitoring of traffic speeds and the enforcement of existing 

speed regulations to deter this hazardous conduct. 

Thank you for your attention to this urgent matter. I look forward to your prompt response and 

hope to see effective action taken to enhance the safety of our community. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


